
Books to read
This half term we will be using
lots of books to support our
learning. If you don’t have these
books at home, you can use the
QR codes below to watch them
on YouTube.

Spring 2
In phonics, we will be looking at
common consonant clusters, which
can come at the beginning or the
end of a word. We will continue to
focus on the rainbow words we have
learnt and will be trying to use them
in our writing as well.

In maths we will be continuing to think about length and height before we
move on to numbers 9 and 10. We will find out about doubles of numbers,
and number bonds of 9 and 10. We will use number lines to help us, and
also a ten frame, which will help us to visualise the bonds and doubles
while we are solving problems. We will use Numicon and ten frames to
help us identify which numbers are odd and which are even. We will also
be using number tracks to help us solve 1 more and 1 less problems. At
home you could help your child by talking about doubles, odds and evens
and 1 more/less when you are thinking about amounts up to 10.

Let’s Explore!

Our topic is ‘Let’s Explore!’. We will be learning about how
beans grow and will be trying to grow our own. These will
come home for you to plant at home and see how tall they
get! We will be learning about ‘We’re Going on a Bear Hunt’
and thinking about the pattern of the story, which we will find
again when we have the story ‘We’re Going on a Lion Hunt’.
We will learn about camouflage and animal habitats. In the
final week we will be celebrating new life at Easter, and
inviting you to join us at the Easter Craft afternoon.


